Friends of Kids with Cancer is
devoted to enriching the daily
lives of children undergoing
treatment for cancer and
blood-related diseases.

Our mission is to be an
advocate for these special kids
and provide them and their
families with the recreational,
educational, and emotional
support needed throughout the
long hours of chemotherapy,
illness and isolation.
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Helping kids with cancer... be kids!

Friends of Kids with Cancer is a local
St. Louis charity. Thanks to the
fundraising efforts of programs like
Hats On Day, Friends now maintains
many programs to assist pediatric
cancer patients and their families.
Arts and crafts supplies, toys, DVD’s
video games, treats, and parties help
to keep the atmosphere positive
during treatment. EAMAP tutoring,
Crisis Intervention, Art & Play
Therapy and other programs help
kids and their families maintain a
bright outlook for the future as they

battle this disease.
Thank you for helping kids

with cancer...be kids!

How Can Your
School Participate?

4 Designate a contact
person for your school.

~ ¢ Mail or fax your

% information to the
“Friends” office and you
will receive a starter
packet and stickers.

¢ Designate volunteers
to sell stickers and
collect money.

"@ ¢ Use the flyers we
) \_+ provide along with your

v A _
V e own to advertise the

event prior to “Hats On
Day”

+ After your successful
“Hats On Day:” send a
check representing the
money raised by your
school to:

Friends of Kids with Cancer

Hats On Day

530 Maryville Centre Dr.
Suite LL5
St. Louis, MO 63141

Mail, fax or e-mail information to:
Friends of Kids with Cancer
Hats On Day
530 Maryville Centre Dr., Suite LL5
St. Louis, MO 63141
Phone: 314-275-7440 * Fax: 314-275-7446
E-mail: hats@friendsofkids.com

(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY AND WRITE ABOVE THE LINE)

Name of School

Contact Name

School Address

City State Zip

Phone Number Extension

Fax Number

E-Mail Address

Number of Students and Faculty in your School.

Date your school wants to participate. It is traditionally

held the first week in March but you can choose any date.



